



Refers to Item #2
Public Hearing of December 12, 2017

MEMORANDUM

November 22, 2017

TO:

Mayor and Council

CC:

Sadhu Johnston, City Manager Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager

Janice MacKenzie, City Clerk

Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager's Office

Rena Kendall-Craden, Director, Communications Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor's Office

Gil Kelley, General Manager, Planning, Urban Design & Sustainability

Heidi Granger, Assistant Director, Legal Services

FROM:

Susan Haid, Assistant Director of Planning, Vancouver South

SUBJECT:

Miscellaneous Amendments to the Zoning and Development By-law and to

Various CD-1 By-laws

Staff have prepared the Summary and Recommendation for the above item generally in accordance with the Policy Report dated October 31, 2017, entitled "Miscellaneous Amendments to the Zoning and Development By-law and to Various CD-1 By-laws", except for a change in the street name for recommendation (ii) from "Nanton Street", to "Nanton Avenue". This change is needed because Nanton Avenue was incorrectly labelled as "Street".

No action is required by Council, as the Summary and Recommendation for this item contains the changes explained in this memorandum.

Sincerely,

Susan Haid

Assistant Director of Planning, Vancouver South

City of Vancouver, Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability Planning Division, Vancouver South

453 West 12th Avenue

Vancouver, British Columbia V5Y 1V4 Canada

tel: 3-1-1, Outside Vancouver 604.873.7000 fax: 604.873.7100

website: vancouver.ca/communityplanning

